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July 6, 1982' [. .

'

. ..

'Thomas T. Martin, Director -

'

Division of Engineering and Technical Programs
. . .

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission -'

631 Park Avenue '

'King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406 -,,

Dear Mr. Martin: ')
_

_

This letter is in response to your letter of 24 June 1982, Docket s
No. 30-13728, License No. 20-13916-02, Incpection Nos. 30-00247/82-01 and .D,

= , ' '30-13728/82-01. 2~ - M
(1) An evaluation has been made of the radiation dose to the hands a ''

and fingers of the individual who injected doses durinPDecember,1981 ?~
and January 1982, whose assigned TLD do'simeter was lost. Based on the .

analysis of the patient load and the teEhnologist's duties during these "C
two months, the estimated doses are: Dec. ,1981 -- 150, mrem; Jan. ,

'

1982 -- 310 mrem. . -i_

(2) The Chief Nuclear Medicine Technologist has been instructed to ~ '
notify the RSO of any lost, missing or damaged badges to enable the RSO >~
to evaluate and document the required data for occupational-exposure %
records. -

(3) Date of compliance was July 6,1982.' ,

Sincerely,

'

.. W-
William L. Lane

Director
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